OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

NOTICE May 24, 2018
2.2.7

TO: All Commanding Officers

FROM: Director, Office of Administrative Services

SUBJECT: SWORN OVERTIME ~ UPDATE TO MARCH 28, 2018 NOTICE

The Department has worked collaboratively with the Los Angeles Police Protective League
(LAPPL), the City Administrative Officer, and the City’s Elected Officials and additional
funding has been identified to compensate Police Officers at the rank of Lieutenant and below in
cash for overtime hours worked. Therefore, effective May 27, 2018, cash compensation for non-
reimbursable overtime shall resume. In accordance with MOU 24, employees may request cash
or time at the appropriate rate (straight time or time-and-a-half) for any overtime with a Start of
Watch (SOW) of May 27, 2018 or later.

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact Police Administrator 11
Annemarie Sauer, Fiscal Operations Division at (213) 486-8590.

APPROV%D:

i "’-‘Il
/ff /"":? /] 7[52 SW M
S F S s —
JORGE A. VILLEGAS, \Assistant Chief SEAN W. MALINOWSKI, Deputy Chief
Director, Office of Admidistration Services Chief of Staff
Office of the Chief of Police

DISTRIBUTION “B”



